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Home & School Association is in full swing for this 
school year and has already been off to a great start! 

There are still opportunities for parents to get involved 
and be apart of the many events that are planned for 

the 2022-2023 school year. Check out volunteer 
opportunities on the IHM App located under the 

Parent Resources and click on the Home & School 
Association in the menu for more information. 

Popsicles on the Playground:
Home & School Association was excited to 
welcome new IHM families in August at 
Popsicles at the Playground! Thank you to 
everyone who came out to welcome all of our 
new families! It was the perfect gathering 
before the start of the school year.

Spiritual Growth:
Spiritual Growth has kicked off  Monday 
Rosaries at 8:00am and 2:45pm. Come join us 
in front of the statue of Mary to pray for God’s 
grace and protection.

Field Day: Last June the students had a blast at 
field day. Dance battles were on pointe, bounce 
house was bouncing, tug-o-wars were fierce, the 
blow up obstacle course brought out the inner 
ninja in every kid and so much more! The kids left 
sweaty and smiling! Thank you to all the parent 
volunteers who made it a fun-filled event!



IHM Auction: In case you haven’t heard, this year’s auction will be held 
on Saturday, November 5th, 2022 and will be the school’s primary 
fundraiser for the next two years. The money raised will directly benefit 
over 300 preschool through eighth grade students allowing Immaculate 
Heart of Mary to continue to provide an enriching and well-rounded 
education. It is sure to be a night of fun, excitement, and winning but we 
need your help. The auction is made possible because of our generous 
parish and school community. We currently need volunteers to help 
ensure the IHM auction runs smoothly. Please be on the look out in 
October for the volunteer sign-up genius! It is a fantastic way to meet 
other families and volunteer your time to this year’s event. We have over 
50 volunteer needs beginning Friday 11/4 throughout Sunday 11/6. Each 
opportunity is two hours or less of your time!

Immaculate Heart of Mary School, immersed in the teachings of the Catholic 
Church, is dedicated to providing excellent spiritual and academic formation 
in the development of well-rounded individuals centered in Christ.

If you are looking to get involved or have questions please email 
homeandschool@ihmschoolgr.org for more information.

Direct Your Dollars/BoxTops:
Direct Your Dollars and BoxTops Collections are now being accepted!  Be 
on the lookout for more details of how to Direct Your Dollars and how to
scan your BoxTop items on your grocery receipt to benefit IHM!


